Foundation Stage Newsletter Summer 1 Term 2024



Welcome back. We hope you had an enjoyable Easter. This newsletter is to give you an idea of what we will be covering this half term. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask.

Personal, Social & Emotional Development

We are learning to:

- Say and show when I am feeling happy.
- Tell you the things I like doing and the things I don't like doing.
- Say how I feel when I feel proud.
- Express my needs.
 - Stand up for rights without hurting others.

Literacy

We are learning to:

- Read and write tricky words.
- Use digraphs from set 1 and set
- Segment the sounds in simple words and blend them together.
- Our key story this half term is The Hungry Caterpillar.



Minibeasts



Maths

We are learning to:

- Double
- Halve

have to just memorise these words.

Red words bookmarks

Your child will receive a bookmark with red words on. These are words children

are unable to segment and blend. They

Physical Development

We are learning to:

Fasten our zips on our coats.

Balance and move around in different ways. PE will take place every Friday, Please make sure your child has a pair of the

Move different parts of our bodies.

correct size pumps.

Form letters correctly.

We will be visiting Tropical World to learn about Minibeasts.

Understanding the World We are learning to:

- Appreciate our environment.
- Care for living things.
- Know that lots of things contribute to making the world beautiful.
- Notice changes over time.

If you have any concerns or questions please don't hesitate to speak Mrs Hall and Mrs Mercer.